Baseball!

Spring is upon us and so is baseball season. The Norfolk Tides Baseball Game will be on Thursday May 2 and the Richmond Flying Squirrels Baseball Game with Fireworks will be on Thursday May 16.
The Tides and Squirrels will give a minimum of $2 for each ticket we sell to the game so let's pack the ballparks!!! Each club will get the polio credit for their club based on number of tickets purchased. Bring out your club members, families, guests, coworkers and potential members for a fun filled night of Rotary Fellowship and Baseball as we raise money for our End Polio Now Campaign "Drop to Zero".
Once again to continue the vision of a filled baseball park with everyone wearing red, please consider wearing an “End Polio Now” t-shirt. We have the red "END POLIO NOW" T-shirts available for sale. For each t-shirt purchased $1 will be donated to the End Polio Now Fund. Sizes S-XL are $11 and 2XL-4XL are $13 (cash or check price). New this year we have added the option of paying for shirts with credit card. If you choose this option the price is an additional 50 cents per shirt to cover credit card processing so that the net proceeds to END POLIO NOW campaign is not impacted. Please contact Stan or Debbie Wall (info also on flyer) at 804-835-1945 to order your t-shirts. One suggestion would be to make a group order and we will get them to you. We will also be at the Grant Management Seminar this Saturday 3/16 and the District Assembly on 4/27 with the shirts for sale.
In the last 4 years as a district we have raised $42,770 at the ballgames through ticket purchase donations from the Tides and the Squirrels and the Gates Foundation Match. In the last two years we have raised an additional $2,973 from the t-shirt sells with the Gates Foundation Match for a total of $45,743 coming from our district to make a difference for the kids of the world to End Polio Now.  Let’s keep this momentum going and set a new record year for the Tides and Squirrels games for ticket sales and shirts. “We are This Close” and we are making a difference for the kids of the world while having a fun filled Rotary night at the Ballparks.


Any other questions about the games, please contact Dave Mansfield for the Tides Game mnsflddk@aol.com or Stan Wall for the Squirrels Game stan.debbie.rotary@comcast.net or 804-835-1962.

Let's pack the parks wearing our "END POLIO NOW" T-shirts and set new records for money raised at The End Polio Now Baseball Games. 

Thank you for your continued support as we “Drop to Zero”

Yours in Rotary Service,

Stan Wall
District 7600
Polio Baseball Game Co-Chair

